To whom it may concern,

Recently we were informed that our neighbors, Mr. & Mrs. Dipietrantonio of 17 Livermore Road, have requested to
construct a pool and associated site improvements.

As part of our due diligence as home owners we pulled the current permit plans and noticed there is no mention of a
fence to barrier the pool. Assuming the Boxford Conservation Commission approves the permit, we would respectfully
request a locked security enclosure around the perimeter of the pool to be included in the building plans for the safety
of our three children, all of whom are under the age of 6 years old.

Thank you for your time in this matter.

Sincerely,
Jeffrey & Carrie Yespy

18 Livermore Road




